BOOKING FORM FOR ROLE PLAY WORKSHOP

Name of your setting:

Venue attending:

Date:

Time: please indicate 1st and 2nd choice.

10am - 11,15am

11.15am - 12.30pm

12.30pm - 1.45pm

1.45pm - 3.00pm

Number of children:

Number of adults:

Mode of transport:

Contact person:

Contact telephone number:

Any other special requirements:

Please return to:

Jenni Woodrow

Norfolk Education Advisory Service

Professional Development Centre

Woodside Road

Norwich NR7 9QL

Tel. No. 01603 433276



CT/JW 6th April 2003 Jenni Woodrow 01603 433276 01603 700236

Constance.Tyce.edu@ Norfolk.gov.uk

Dear Colleague

Following the successful role play workshops in the last two years, Norfolk County Council Education Department with the Early Years Development and Childcare Partnership would like to offer you the opportunity to take part in another very special event.

During the Summer Term we are organising workshops for children, parents and any adults who work with young children entitled 'Adventures in Role Play'. The workshops will consist of a range of role-play scenarios and small world play to promote children's learning. The intended outcomes of the workshops are to share ideas and enjoyment and promote children's learning in all six areas in the Foundation Stage, through successful role play scenarios with parents and all adults who work with young children.

The workshops will take place at the Forum, Norwich on Friday 13th June and Saturday 14th June and at the Ecotech Centre, Swaffham on Friday 27th June and Saturday 28th June 2003.

Friday's workshop will be available to all pre-school settings, nursery and reception classes and childminders. Places will need to be booked for an hourly session between 10 am and 3.30 p.m. and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. All groups of children will need to be accompanied by the appropriate adult ratio for their age group. This is particularly important if you are attending the Forum as the workshop will take place in the open public area. Saturday's workshop will be available between 10am and 3pm for any parents with their children and any other adults who work with young children. We would be grateful if you could publicise this event by copying and distributing the enclosed flier to your parents or displaying it on your Parents' Notice Board.

Do come along and visit the potting shed, the bird hide or take part in 'washday' in the past. You will need to have a health check before going on a journey to the moon. There will be time to visit an authentic Travellers' Trailer, the Three Bears' Cottage, explore the jungle and hunt for minibeasts. We are offering the opportunity to join the circus or experience working on the construction site.

Some of the comments from visitors last summer were; 'We had a fantastic time and all the children wanted to come back the next day'; 'Super afternoon – all the children and adults thoroughly enjoyed the experience'; 'I think it was a great experience for the playgroup – we loved it!'

BRILLIANT - EXCELLENT - FANTASIC'





The children's library is also offering 'Story Telling' sessions on Friday 13th June at the Millennium Library. If you would like to book a session before or after your role-play session, please phone Jill Adams 01603 774707.

We hope you will either be able to organise a visit with your children on the Friday or come and make a visit on the Saturday. Please fill in the booking form and we will then confirm your booking. You do not need to complete the booking form if you plan to visit the Saturday workshops. If you would like any further information please contact either Maggie Broad, Peter Bates, Mary Read, Rosie Smith or Constance Tyce at the Norwich Professional Development Centre, telephone number 01603 433276.

Yours sincerely

Constance M Tyle

Constance Tyce Primary Adviser